
From: Bill Wells <commodorewells@msn.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2014 5:48 PM 
To: BDCP.comments@noaa.gov 
Subject: comments from the California Delta Chambers re BDCP 
Attachments: bdcp comments002.pdf; bdcp comments001.pdf 
 

Mr. Wulff -  Please find our comments in the attached pdf files. 

 
 

Bill 
 
Bill Wells  

Executive Director  

California Delta Chambers & Visitor's Bureau  

PO Box 1118  

Rio Vista, CA 94571 

 

916-777-4041 

 
www.californiadelta.org 
 
www.yachtsmanmagazine.com 
 
"battling the water cartels since 1969"  






